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Michael Joseph
184 Main St.
Nashua, NH 03060

December 18, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

In my time spent in the New Hampshre countryside I've noticed the the unencumbered natural beauty
and peacefulness of the woods. We cannot continue to compromise on any more of our natural beauty,
especially when other, less costly forms of clean energy should be encouraged.

Sincerely,
Michael Joseph
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